
 
 

KDS IGUAZÚ FALLS EXTENSION 
 
 

SUNDAY, MARCH 19  
 
Enjoy the remainder of the day and evening at leisure.  
 
OVERNIGHT: ALVEAR PALACE HOTEL, BUENOS AIRES 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 20 
 
Following breakfast and hotel check-out, bring an overnight bag (leave the rest of your 
luggage at the hotel) and transfer to the airport for the 9:20 AM Aerolíneas Argentinas 
flight 2720 to Iguazu Falls.  
 
Upon arrival, meet your driver and transfer to the hotel.   
 
Enjoy lunch on your own before the afternoon excursion to Iguazú Forest. Embark on an 
exciting jeep ride through the jungle before enjoying a unique canopying experience as 
you glide through the treetops and view the exotic jungle from above. Afterward, rappel 
over majestic waterfalls and experience the breathtaking views.  
 
Please note: Wear comfortable clothes, bring rubber or waterproof shoes and prepare to 
get wet. Bug repellent and sunblock are also recommended.  
 
Return to the hotel and enjoy dinner at the hotel restaurant. 
 
OVERNIGHT: SHERATON IGUAZÚ RESORT & SPA 

 
 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 21  

 
Following breakfast, depart the hotel for a full day excursion to the Argentine side of 
Iguazú Falls.  
 
Board the Ecological Train for a short ride to the Devil’s Gorge, considered one of the 
most spectacular of the 275 waterfalls that make up this astounding complex of cascades 
that span across the Iguazú River.   
 
Afterward, continue by train along the Superior Circuit for fantastic panoramic views. 
See many of the famous falls, including the Dos Hermanas, Chico, Ramírez, Bossetti, 
Adán & Eva, Bernabé Méndez and Mbiguá.   
 
Following a buffet lunch at the Sheraton, take a walk along the Lower Circuit for an 
opportunity to see the famous Garganta del Diablo Falls, San Martin Falls and the 
Bozzetti Falls up close. 
 
Later this afternoon, participate in “The Great Adventure.” Begin with an exhilarating 
jeep ride through the jungle along the Yacaratiá path to Puerto Macuco. Board speed 
boats and navigate through two miles of rapids along the lower Iguazu River to Devil’s 
Gorge Canyon. Enjoy the spectacular views of the waterfalls in a unique setting.  
 
Please note: Rubber-soled shoes are mandatory. All participants will be provided with a 
life vest and plastic containers to protect cameras and equipment. Be ready to get 
splashed and very wet! 
 
Return to the hotel and checkout. Transfer to the airport for the 6:55 PM Aerolíneas 
Argentinas Flight 1725 to Buenos Aires.  
 
At 8:50 PM, arrive into Buenos Aires for an evening at leisure.  

 
OVERNIGHT: ALVEAR PALACE HOTEL, BUENOS AIRES 
 

 

 

  



 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22  
 

Following breakfast at the hotel, enjoy a day at leisure in Buenos Aires. 
 
Transfer to Ezeiza International Airport for return flights home.  
 
 

PRICE  
 

Price: $1,899 per person (based on double occupancy) * 
Single Supplement: $800 
 
*PRICE IS BASED ON A MINIMUM OF 10 PARTICIPANTS. Price is subject to change if fewer 
than 10 participants join.  
 
The price Includes:  

 2 nights at the Alvear Palace Hotel plus late check-out 

 1 night at Sheraton Iguazú 

 Breakfast daily, 1 lunch and 1 dinner 

 All airport transfers 

 Sightseeing as per above itinerary 

 Roundtrip flights from Buenos Aires to Iguazu based on airfare of approximately $400 
 

 
ITINERARY AND FLIGHTS SUBJECT TO CHANGE 


